
Morter, John S CIV USSOCOM HQ 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

From: Howell, Elton L. <Elton.Howell@dodiis.mil> 
Tuesday, May 27, 2014 2:06 PM 
Morter, John S CIV USSOCOM HQ; Simpson, MSG Dion M 
Pope, Charlene D. 
RE: IG Concerns 

Mr. Morter. 

MSG Simpson discussed your concerns below with me, and after consulting with the DIA Office of Security, we see no 
apparent violation of policy. SEC maintains that you were aware of the investigation into the concerns regarding your 
inability to complete the CSP, and based on the paragraphs you cited below, the Agency appears to be in compliance 
with the applicable DoD regulation. 

We recommend that you continue to work with your management chain, to include contacting senior SEC management 
regarding your concerns and/or other senior DIA management officials. Also, as reflected in the email you provided, you 
can appeal this decision to the head of the DoD component, being the Director, DIA, or whatever Agency that made the 
decision to suspend your access. 

Elton L. Howell 
Deputy Assistant IG for Investigations 
Office of the Inspector General 
Defense Intelligence Agency 
(202) 231-1044 fax 1020 

—Original Message— 
From: Morter, John S CIV USSOCOM HQ [mailto:John.Morter@socom.mil] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 27, 2014 1:50 PM 
To: Simpson, MSG Dion M 
Cc: Pope, Charlene D.; Howell, Elton L. 
Subject: RE: IG Concerns 

MSG Simpson, 

Thank you very much for the reply. 

My main complaint was the fact that DIA is operating in direct violation of DoD 5210.91, End 3. Para 2. G. It is my 
understanding that the Office of Inspector General's Mission is to investigate issues that concern any violations of laws 
and regulations. The matter now appears to adversely involve my employment as now I'm being directed to a 
reassignment against my will. 

Since you've determined that the OIG is no longer concerned in this matter, where does one go from here? 

V/r, 

John "Sam" Morter 
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